
Report of the Services Committee – October 22, 2020 
 
We have not met yet. 
 

For those who don’t know, the Services Committee was a pet project of mine last year 
and was officially ratified back in February. This is our first full year as a committee and I am 
really excited to see what work we can do to help the SSMU’s services. Our start was delayed 
because of elections, moving etc. but we have our first meeting next Friday! We will be 
discussing the move into the SSMU building, how the pandemic has impacted operations and 
any long-term plans for service collaboration.  
 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please let me know. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 

Noah Merali 
Services Representative 


